
Caseville Township Board Meeting 
June 7, 2021 
 
Meeting called to order at 4:00 p.m. by Ben Willenberg.  
 
Present: Ben Willenberg, Michelle Stirrett, Vicki Dufty, Jerry Platko.  Excused: Laurie Marrocco.  
 
Motion by Stirrett second by Dufty to approve the agenda, the May 3, 2021, Board minutes, Treasurer’s 
Report, and invoices.   Motion carried.  
 
Public Comments on agenda items: None.  
 
Committee Reports:  
 City of Caseville – ZBA notice 
 Water Board – May 28, 2021 
 APM Mosquito – May 24, 2021, report 
 Fire Association – May 19, 2021 
 Water Committee – May 25, 2021 
 Harbor Commission – May 19, 2021 
 Planning Commission – May 4, 2021 
 
Committee Re-Appointment 
 
Motion by Willenberg second by Platko to re-appoint Steve Watkins (term to expire 1/2024) and Frank Konke 
(term to expire 1/2023) to the Zoning Board of Appeals.  Motion carried.  
 
Crescent Beach Road Improvements 
 
Motion by Stirrett second by Willenberg to have the Road Commission repave the existing road in 2022 and to 
have residents petition the Township for a special assessment district to create a bike path if wanted. Motion 
carried.  
 
Assessor – Tax Exemption Application  
 
Motion by Willenberg second by Dufty to approve the Application for Property Tax Exemption as requested by 
the Assessor. Motion carried.   
 
Building Inspector Report given.  
 
Zoning Enforcement Report given.  
 
Fire Reports for April and May 2021 given.  
 
Supervisor Update:  Township has paid for the asphalt on Sturm Road.  
 
Public Comments: None.  
 
Board Comments:   None.  
 
Meeting adjourned at 4:15 p.m.  
 
 
 
Michelle Stirrett     Ben Willenberg 
Caseville Township Clerk     Caseville Township Supervisor  
 



 
 
 
 
 
  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 


